
 

810 West Markham Street – Little Rock, AR 72201 

LRSD Schoology Welcome 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Our District is very excited to announce that when school starts we will be using 
Schoology, an integrated learning management solution that provides course 
management, mobile learning, and support for system-wide communication. 
Schoology enables our students, parents and teachers to engage with learning 
materials and their school community from the classroom and beyond. We look 
forward to using Schoology in our classrooms this year to enhance connectivity and 
communication across the Little Rock School District. 
 
With Schoology, students can digitally submit homework assignments, review 
grades, participate in interactive discussions, receive announcements and feedback, 
take tests, write academic blogs, and more. As a parent, you will be able to view your 
child’s activity within the platform. 
 
You and your child will be given login credentials during the first week of school to 
access the LRSD Schoology system. We value your participation in your child’s 
education, and we encourage you to read Schoology’s Privacy Policy & Terms of Use 
at https://www.schoology.com/privacy. Student progress and activity will be 
monitored by faculty to ensure a safe, secure, and controlled environment. 
 
As we prepare to roll out parent training sessions, we invite you to join us for an 
exciting Facebook Live Event about Schoology on Tuesday, August 18, 2020 from 
5:30 – 6:30 p.m. in English and Wednesday, August 19, 2020 from 5:30-6:30 p.m. in 
Spanish.  Information about accessing your student’s account will be sent out at a 
later date.    
 
Please submit questions or feedback regarding Schoology here: 
www.lrsd.org/schoologytownhall.  We will use this information to help respond to 
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs).  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Poore 
Superintendent 

https://www.schoology.com/privacy
http://www.lrsd.org/schoologytownhall

